
 
 

No girl left behind 
 

The coronavirus pandemic is challenging communities around the world. We hope that you and 

your loved ones are keeping safe and well in these difficult times.  

 

Veerni is under nationwide lockdown with the whole of India till May 17 Because of the way 

cases of Covid-19 are increasing the nationwide lockdown maybe extended. 

 

The Veerni Institute and Veerni Balika: both the centers are closed as we are following 

guidelines of the Indian government for lockdown. 

 

The Veerni staff is in touch with all the girls. so far the girls and their families are doing well.  

 

Regarding the exams, the government has decided to promote all students in the non-board 

classes (6, 7, 9, and 11) without any exam due to the ongoing lockdown. Thedate of 

examinations for Board Classes (8, 10 and 12) has not been declared yet. 

 

 

The Veerni staff has managed to establish WhatsApp groups of about 60 percent of the Veerni 

girls through their parents and relatives. Veerni is getting 

instant information concerning the girls through the 

WhatsApp group. The remaining girls who do not have 

direct access to mobiles are also under Veerni’s network 

through the families who are part of the WhatsApp group. 

 

 

 

 

The online classes for class 10 have been started throughWhatsApp group for 15 girls,  

sothat they can be sent material to keep them engagedin education. We know it is difficult to do 

this as most parents are illiterate and have limited resources in-terms of mobile connectivity.  

Veerni will endeavor to do their best possible to keep all the girls connected with their education 

through technology. 

 

Upon the return of the girls to the Institute, Veerni will make every effort to provide the 

necessary coaching to make up for lost time.  



 
 

 

Covid-19 Response and Future Planning: 

 

 

Veerni is providing guidance and awareness to the villages so that they can stay safe. The 

immediate priorities will be to ensure awareness and understanding of the corona virus and to 

develop guidelines and training on protection against COVID-19. However this will only be 

possible when Veerni gets some relief from the nationwide lockdown.  

 

 

Veerni is also planning to support families of the Veerni villages where necessary. We will make 

sure that families are not going hungry. One of the consequences of the lockdown in India can be 

a lack of access to food. 

 

 

At this critical time Veerni is temporarily adapting its services to help ensure access to food and 

health care until the girls can go back to school and continue their education. 

 

Veerni staff:  

All the staff members are doing well and working from home to coordinatethe WhatsApp 

groups.  

 

The Veerni community is very proud of the work and generosity the team is showing in these 

very challenging circumstances. 

 

 


